WHEREAS:

THEREFORE:

Business Continuity and Resilience Week

Business Continuity and Resilience Week is an international event that will
take place during the week of May 19th-23rd, 2025.

The Brampton Emergency Management Office (BEMO) Business Continuity
Program evaluates risks faced by the corporation and helps develop plans
and strategies to ensure the continuation of municipal services despite
planned or unexpected disruptions.

This year BEMO will be sending out daily tweets as reminders of actions that
can be taken to improve resiliency for City services and our Brampton
business community. Reminders will be sent to department leaders to review
and update their continuity plans.

The City of Brampton will post information on the internal and public sites
sharing strategies on how staff and businesses can build more resiliency.

This is an opportunity to raise awareness around business resilience and to
encourage organizations to develop, review and revise their continuity plans
while documenting strategies that will ensure the continuation of vital
services.

For those looking to create continuity plans and develop further resiliency
within their organization more information can be found on Brampton’s
Emergency Management website.

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby
proclaim May 19-23, 2025 as “Business Continuity and Resilience Week” in

the City of Brampton. W
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